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Hello,  

My name is Hanna Heddy and I live in Newberg.  My children’s public schools were 

unfairly deprived of a superintendent halfway through this school year. The process 

that led to Dr. Joe Morelock’s removal was far from ideal.  Please join me in 

advocating for school board parameters which are more logical, organized, 

accountable, and fair both to the public, to the district staff, and to the students 

affected.   

 

Thank you for your leadership and time, 

Sincerely, Hanna Heddy  

Newberg School District Parent  


